
From the Oval Office - President’s Report 
December 2016

Hello Los Senderos Members,

	 Sometimes things just don’t work out as 
planned…John Omahen and his team had an 
awesome ride set for us at:  Lions, Tigers and 
Bears last month. Signed up for the ride  we had 
68 for lunch and 50 for the ride… Due to the 
well needed rain (1.75” in Descanso), we had 
to cancel.  I have a feeling the Monthly Ride 
Committee will be rescheduling this ride again.
 
Important information:
Our Annual Members Meeting will be held at 
the Sycuan Golf Resort. (The old Singing Hills 
Golf Club) Tuesday, December 13th at 6:00pm.
 
Active and in-active member are invited to 
attend and enjoy this event! This is your time 
to reflect on the past year and see what’s in-store 
for 2017. Happy Hour at 6:00. The meeting 
will be called to order at 6:45.  
 
Reports will be given by; Scott Vowels -Treasurer,  
Chuck Gawle -Members Only Ride Chairman,  
Bob Winning - Annual Ride Chairman,  
Ken Clark - Monthly Ride Chairman, Bill 
Cuddeback- Park Chairman,  & Tim Dirkes - 
Membership Chairman.
 
We will be electing new officers for the 2017 
Board of Directors, approved by our Nominating 
Committee headed up by Bob Moreau and John 
Benson.
 

Per the Nominating Committee recommen-
dations: “This information is being forwarded to 
you per by-laws for inclusion in the 2016/2017 
annual meeting and membership vote. Thanks 
to all for making this such a great club!”
 
Vacating the Board will be Terry Brown and 
Scott Vowels…
Chuck Gallant:     Remains as President,
Rick White:          Remains as Vice President
Tim Dirkes :         Remains  as Past President.
Don Horn:           Remains as  Director
Craig Schmad:      Remains as Director
Scott Vowels:        Recommended to be 
                             nominated to a second term
Tim Laff:              To fill vacancy  
                            (Tim laff has agreed to serve)
 
There will be no rides in December or January.
Our Annual Dinner Dance is scheduled for;
Saturday, January 28th 2017 at Sycuan Golf 
Resort @ 6pm   (Dancing to the Honky Tonk 
Kings)
 
Remember we are only as strong as our 
membership and the membership is only as 
strong as it’s volunteers.
 
I want to thank everyone who has made the Los 
Senderos 65th Annual Year an awesome one!
 
	 Best,
	 Chuck Gallant

Dates to Mark your Calendar
Annual Members Meeting: 
Sycuan Golf Resort; December 13th @ 6pm

Annual Dinner Dance: 
Sycuan Golf Resort; January 28th, 2017 @ 6pm



2016 Monthly Ride Committee
Chairman: Ken Clark
Committee: Mike Tinch, Andy Dvorak, Don Bright, Larry 
Kuerbis, John Omahen, Wayne Oberreuter, 
Chuck Gawle, Mat Jones


